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For Date: 03/30/2025  -  Sunday   

Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-3941         0135 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:35:48  Clrd-01:40:27
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.

25-3945         0152 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:52:33  Clrd-01:57:30
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-3948         0237 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:37:07  Clrd-02:40:51
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired registration.

25-3949         0327 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    RTE 24 NORTH BY MM 29
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reports 2 cars stopped partially on the median   
at the above location. Transferred via PSAP to MA State   
Police Middleboro.

25-3952         0643 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:43:55  Clrd-07:14:13
         Narrative:      

No violations observed.

25-3953         0808 ALARM, HOLD-UP Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:09:47  Enrt-08:09:49  Arvd-08:12:39  Clrd-08:19:27
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-08:10:46  Enrt-08:10:48  Arvd-08:13:00  Clrd-08:17:33
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 for cooler/freezer zone.   

         Narrative:      
Confirmed accidental.   

25-3954         0830 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
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         Narrative:      
Tow only release form given in hand.   

25-3956         0926 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:30:43  Enrt-09:30:46  Arvd-09:41:35  Clrd-10:27:00
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting to speak with an officer.   

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke to party regarding follow up to attached   
incident.   

25-3957         1022 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller checking if a report had been   
completed. Advised still pending.

25-3958         1039 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting tow release form.   

         Narrative:      
Tow only release for given in hand. License suspension and   
arraignment explained by shift OIC.

25-3959         1109 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST + KEENAN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-11:09:00  Clrd-11:15:01
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.   

25-3960         1129 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-11:29:00  Clrd-11:33:00
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.   

25-3961         1153 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-11:53:00  Clrd-11:57:58
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning for hands free violation.   

25-3962         1206 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-12:06:00  Clrd-12:15:05
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         Narrative:      
Citation issued.   

25-3963         1308 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1497] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-13:08:11  Clrd-13:17:18
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

25-3964         1407 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:07:00  Clrd-14:17:03
         Narrative:      

Warning for numbered plate violation.   

25-3965         1618 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up LTC.

25-3966         1651 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:59:44                 Arvd-16:59:46  Clrd-17:11:24
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting police respond to the above area for dirt   
bikes in the roadway.  Dirt bikes are heading South toward   
Bridgewater.

         Narrative:      
228 reports numerous motorcycles and dirt bikes in the   
Amazon Warehouse parking lot.  Bridgewater PD received a   
call regarding same group of individuals and has cruisers en   
route.

         Narrative:      
Bridgewater will be handling incident.

25-3967         1726 MOTOR VEHICLE REPO Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Repossession paperwork received.  Attached vehicle towed   
from above location.  Paperwork filed.

25-3968         1815 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:15:06  Clrd-18:19:57
         Narrative:      

Warning for license plate violation.

25-3969         2003 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
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                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:05:05                 Arvd-20:12:16  Clrd-20:28:52
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a white female wearing a vest came to her   
front door looking for her 16 year old daughter.  Vehicle   
was described as a Ford Escort and left towards Brockton.

         Narrative:      
228 checking the area for vehicle.

         Narrative:      
228 out at residence speaking with calling party.

         Narrative:      
228 spoke with CP and viewed Ring doorbell footage.  No   
additional information was given.  228 will stay in the   
area.

25-3970         2118 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:18:01  Clrd-21:20:43
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

For Date: 03/31/2025  -  Monday   

25-3979         0608 TRAFFIC CONTROL Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    W CENTER ST + N ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:08:32  Clrd-07:04:28
         Narrative:      

1 warning for stop sign violation and 1 criminal   
application. Report to follow.

25-3986         0906 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up his sons accident report.   
Report given, proper identification provided.

25-3988         1011 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-10:11:49  Clrd-10:19:49
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-3989         1026 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-10:27:09                 Arvd-10:27:11  Clrd-10:32:44
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-10:29:27                 Arvd-10:29:29  Clrd-10:29:33
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-10:29:34                 Arvd-10:29:36  Clrd-10:32:15
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.
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25-3990         1030 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up LTC.

25-3993         1116 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up LTC.

25-3994         1117 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up tow release. Release given.

25-3995         1130 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1406] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-11:30:58  Clrd-11:33:02
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired registration.

25-3996         1131 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up LTC.

25-3997         1144 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:45:26  Clrd-12:12:40
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-3998         1209 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-12:12:48                 Arvd-12:14:09  Clrd-12:35:56
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:13:20                 Arvd-12:14:10  Clrd-12:57:05
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-12:16:16  Enrt-12:16:17  Arvd-12:16:51  Clrd-12:34:59
         Narrative:      

Mulptiple E-911 caller reporting a MVA.

         Narrative:      
FD Dispatched

         Narrative:      
2 NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
National Grid notified of pole #8 that is snapped in half.

         Narrative:      
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National Grid on scene.

         Narrative:      
National Grid requesting two detail officers.

         Narrative:      
National grid standing by waiting for 2 detail officers. 226   
10-20 traffic is flowing smoothly.

25-3999         1241 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-12:46:34                 Arvd-12:49:28  Clrd-12:49:33
         Narrative:      

Accidental E-911.

25-4001         1256 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:58:03                 Arvd-13:02:06  Clrd-13:12:04
         Narrative:      

E-911 transfer from Easton PD of an accidental 911.

25-4004         1344 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-13:45:05                 Arvd-13:52:25  Clrd-13:58:01
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting that she locked her keys in   
the car at the above location.

25-4008         1533 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby dropping off LTC renewal application.   
Receipt given.

25-4010         1611 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:14:35  Enrt-16:14:37  Arvd-16:17:06  Clrd-16:31:27
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports MVC, no airbags. Requesting FD for an   
evaluation due to back problems. FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
228 reports accident occured on the off ramp. MSP notified   
via PSAP and sending a trooper. FD on scene.

25-4011         1629 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + COMMONWEALTH AVE
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-16:30:00  Clrd-16:36:17
         Narrative:      

Speeding.Citation issued.

25-4012         1651 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party turning in LTC renewal paperwork. Receipt   
given in hand.

25-4013         1656 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-16:56:08  Clrd-16:58:04
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for no front plate.

25-4014         1700 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1587] UNITED DR
         Narrative:      

signal 2\ warehouse door 2

         Narrative:      
Received a false alarm while gathering information. Company   
requested cancellation.

25-4015         1709 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 432] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-17:10:39  Enrt-17:10:42  Arvd-17:13:17  Clrd-17:13:19
         Narrative:      

signal 2\ Right side doors

         Narrative:      
Alarm company called back stating they spoke with a   
keyholder who gave proper passcode and requested   
cancellation.

25-4016         1828 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:28:00  Clrd-18:37:30
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:56:12                 Arvd-18:56:22  Clrd-19:10:13
         Narrative:      

Citizen's police academy ride along.

25-4017         1831 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    SNELLS WAY
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:37:30  Enrt-18:37:32  Arvd-18:43:56  Clrd-18:56:12
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports someone was going door to door   
selling pest control today around 1300hrs. The vehicle is   
still in the area but the party has not been seen.

         Narrative:      
226 checked the area for the party, nothing showing at this   
time.

25-4018         1910 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:10:32  Clrd-19:13:15
         Narrative:      
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Warning for defective tail light.

25-4019         1937 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:37:47  Clrd-19:37:51
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-4020         1945 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    SCOTLAND ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:45:48  Clrd-19:48:21
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-4021         2012 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:12:57  Clrd-20:14:21
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

25-4022         2134 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting an accident report. Report given in   
hand.

For Date: 04/01/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-4028         0618 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 04/01/2025 0827
  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:18:55  Clrd-07:21:19
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

25-4029         0719 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:21:26                 Arvd-07:21:27  Clrd-07:30:00
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                                                     Arvd-07:24:54  Clrd-07:30:02
         Narrative:      

911 caller reported she was involved in a motor vehicle   
accident in the parking lot of the attached location, no PI.   
Unit 226 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
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Unit clear, report to follow.

25-4030         0827 ANIMAL CONTROL CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 04/01/2025 0856
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1477] CHRISTIAN WAY
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:32:23                 Arvd-08:32:24  Clrd-08:32:32
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:32:36  Enrt-08:32:38  Arvd-08:42:07  Clrd-08:56:10
         Narrative:      

Calling reporting her neighbor was slapping and picking his   
dogs up by their collars.  Requesting a wellbeing check on   
the animals.

         Narrative:      
New homeowners just moved in. Dogs previously had large   
fenced backyard and owner trying out new body harness that   
does not go around neck, Dogs appeared to be healthy and   
happy.   

25-4031         0844 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-08:46:08                 Arvd-08:46:09  Clrd-08:46:10
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting a report.

         Narrative:      
Report issued.

25-4033         0916 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    EAST ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:19:36  Enrt-09:19:39  Arvd-09:20:56  Clrd-09:29:30
         Narrative:      

Detail Officer reporting being flagged down by passing   
vehicle.  Reports of a vehicle traveling south on East St,   
failing to maintain lanes.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the surrounding area, nothing showing at   
this time.

25-4036         0933 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + LAMP POST LN
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-09:33:31  Clrd-09:40:11
         Narrative:      

Stop sign violation. Citation issued.

25-4038         0949 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-09:53:51                 Arvd-09:53:57  Clrd-10:25:58
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:54:51                 Arvd-09:54:52  Clrd-10:25:59
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting having a verbal argument with her   
mother.

         Narrative:      
Confirmed verbal argument, involved parties advised of their   
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209A rights and declined.

25-4039         1017 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:27:53                 Arvd-10:27:55  Clrd-10:27:56
         Narrative:      

Party into the station turning in LTC renewal.

         Narrative:      
Receipt issued.

25-4040         1039 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 04/01/2025 1102
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-10:39:37  Clrd-10:46:24
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for expired registration.  Officer cleared   
for priority call.

25-4042         1057 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-10:59:47  Enrt-10:59:49  Arvd-11:00:36  Clrd-11:02:47
         Narrative:      

E-911 hangup from a 911 number.  Call is unable to be called   
back at this time.  Cruiser dispatched to the general area.

         Narrative:      
Area checked no emergency present.

25-4043         1154 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:54:19  Clrd-12:02:10
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

25-4044         1238 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 04/01/2025 1258
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + HILLSIDE AVE
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:39:43                 Arvd-12:43:44  Clrd-12:58:04
         Narrative:      

Caller reports his truck's trailer struck a pole wire at   
this location.

         Narrative:      
Attached vehicle was attempting to make a delivery, WBFD   
directed the truck across the street due to an ongoing   
medical.  While turning down the roadway the truck pulled   
down a low hanging cable wire.

         Narrative:      
Cable wire was removed from the roadway and placed next to   
pole #40.  Comcast contacted and will send out a crew.
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25-4056         1621 FRAUD CREDIT CARD REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-16:24:06                 Arvd-16:24:07  Clrd-16:40:22
         Narrative:      

Walk in party to report stolen credit card information.   

         Narrative:      
Spoke with officer. Report to follow.   

25-4057         1717 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 04/01/2025 1904
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:18:23                 Arvd-17:18:39  Clrd-18:26:51
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-18:25:53                                Clrd-18:26:05
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:54:25                 Arvd-18:54:27  Clrd-19:03:55
         Narrative:      

Officer doing ride along.

25-4059         1936 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    LAMP POST LN
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:36:41                 Arvd-19:36:42  Clrd-20:13:45
         Narrative:      

229 out to follow up on previous animal complaint issue.   

         Narrative:      
Both parties have been spoken to. Owner of the dog has been   
advised of consequences if dog gets off leash again. Dog   
owner has been cooperative and been making changes to   
prevent dog from escaping.

         Narrative:      
CP states last known time dog was loose was approximately 2   
weeks ago when it approached her and her husband while they   
were out walking.

         Narrative:      
CP was informed if she sees the dog loose again to contact   
police department for assistance. During previous encounter   
the dog was off it's owners property.    

25-4060         2040 GAS ODOR Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [OUT] MIDDLEBOROUGH
         Narrative:      

911 caller for emergency out of town. Transferred to   
Middleborough PD via PSAP.

25-4061         2046 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting accident report. Report given in   
hand.   

For Date: 04/02/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-4070         0337 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 61] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-03:40:10                 Arvd-03:42:29  Clrd-04:00:19
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-03:44:58  Enrt-03:44:59  Arvd-03:58:19  Clrd-03:58:26
         Narrative:      

Alarm company reported a signal 2 front center door at the   
attached location.   

         Narrative:      
Officer will be checking the building due to an open door.

         Narrative:      
Property checked and door re-secured. Units cleared.   

25-4073         0644 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    EAST ST + UNION ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:45:22  Clrd-07:23:50
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

25-4080         0955 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:57:10                 Arvd-09:59:11  Clrd-10:26:29
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:00:52                 Arvd-10:00:54  Clrd-10:29:14
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-10:01:41                 Arvd-10:01:48  Clrd-10:26:01
         Narrative:      

Mulptiple E-911 calls reporting of a MVA at the above   
location.

         Narrative:      
Air bag deployment. FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
2 NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
A-1 and Mark's towing en route.

         Narrative:      
224 transporting one of the operators to BSU.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-4081         1009 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release. Release   
given.

25-4084         1143 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:43:51  Clrd-12:23:56
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         Narrative:      
Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-4089         1321 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-13:21:16  Clrd-13:27:33
         Narrative:      

Failure to yield at intersection. Citation issued.

25-4091         1330 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-13:30:46  Clrd-13:35:45
         Narrative:      

Warning for hands free violation.   

25-4092         1420 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 254] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:21:58                 Arvd-14:23:11  Clrd-14:33:39
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting an officer at the above location to   
check on a truck that has been parked in the parking lot for   
two days.

         Narrative:      
226 spoke with the owner of the vehicle and he will be   
removing truck from the above location.

25-4093         1506 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 3] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:09:57  Enrt-15:10:13  Arvd-15:11:35  Clrd-15:22:03
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting she was trying to leave the parking   
lot and heard something snap under her car and now her car   
will not move. Caller requesting and officers assistance to   
keep it out of the road.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle is off the road. Caller will be calling AAA.

25-4094         1524 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-15:24:06  Clrd-15:31:05
         Narrative:      

Red light violation. Citation issued.

25-4095         1550 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the lobby to pick up tow release. Release given.

25-4098         1731 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:31:26  Clrd-17:52:56
         Narrative:      

226 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for speeding.   

25-4099         1825 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:26:07  Clrd-19:05:33
         Narrative:      

226 out at youth soccer.

25-4100         2111 POLICE REQ, General Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 577] HOWARD ST
         Narrative:      

Party reports issues with the fence at the above playground.   
 Information has been sent to DPW.

25-4102         2225 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 420] FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:27:30                 Arvd-22:33:57  Clrd-22:39:19
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting she locked herself out of her   
residence.

         Narrative:      
FD and 229 able to make entry.

25-4103         2339 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-23:41:08                 Arvd-23:45:06  Clrd-23:51:30
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-23:41:21                 Arvd-23:45:05  Clrd-23:51:29
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a vehicle pulled into his driveway when   
he left the residence.

         Narrative:      
Daughter ordered food.  Nothing else suspicious at this   
time.

For Date: 04/03/2025  -  Thursday   

25-4107         0306 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 04/03/2025 0317
  Location/Address:    [WEG 574] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-03:07:17  Enrt-03:08:50  Arvd-03:13:08  Clrd-03:17:35
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / Commercial Burglar / front entrance.

         Narrative:      
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Workers on scene.  All secure at this time.

25-4108         0359 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 04/03/2025 0408
  Location/Address:    [WEG 574] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-04:00:44                 Arvd-04:04:58  Clrd-04:07:37
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / Commercial burglar / interior motion. Second   
activation, unable to reach key holder.

         Narrative:      
Workers on scene.  All secure at this time.

25-4109         0644 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:45:20  Clrd-07:30:19
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Two verbal warnings for failure to stop red light.

25-4110         0800 CIVIL REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-08:02:32                 Arvd-08:02:35  Clrd-08:09:56
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting to speak to an officer about her   
landlord threatening her.

         Narrative:      
Tenant put on notice that she will be leaving the property,   
landlord reporting damages that tenant is expected to fix.   
Landlord has been texting tenant that he will be taking her   
to housing court. Tenant advised to stop replying to text   
messages.

         Narrative:      
Tenant referred to Brockton District Court to obtain a 258E   
order. Advised that housing issue is a civil matter.

         Narrative:      
Attached party advising officer that a 258E order was   
denied. Tenant advised to contact the police department if   
anything further occurs.

25-4111         0831 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to pick up FID card. Card issued.

25-4115         1016 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + ELLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:18:01                 Arvd-10:21:18  Clrd-10:41:29
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of a MVA.
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         Narrative:      
1 NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's en route.

         Narrative:      
228 escorting 1 female to the station starting mileage   
28125.5 at this time.

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage to the station 28125.9.

25-4116         1044 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to pick up tow release. Release issued.

25-4117         1052 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:55:55                 Arvd-10:57:46  Clrd-11:14:15
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-10:59:27                 Arvd-10:59:28  Clrd-11:19:36
         Narrative:      

Multiple E-911 calls reporting of a single MVA into a tree.   
FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
228 on scene operator is out of car walking around.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
Mays en route.

         Narrative:      
Patient refused transport to hospital.

         Narrative:      
Mays on scene.

25-4120         1143 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ commercial hold up alarm zone 1 left holdup, zone   
2 middle, zone 3 right hold up and rear hold up.

         Narrative:      
False alarm due to testing. No response needed.

25-4121         1155 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC renewal application.   
Receipt given. Filed accordingly with check in folder.

25-4127         1458 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the lobby to pick up MVA report. Report given.
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25-4128         1527 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:30:41                 Arvd-15:34:41  Clrd-15:42:19
         Narrative:      

Buisness line caller reporting of a minor MVA in the above   
area.

         Narrative:      
Accident took place on the off ramp of RT24 South. 226 out   
with MSP.

25-4131         1705 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:05:57  Clrd-17:10:29
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-4132         1709 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:18:36                 Arvd-17:23:19  Clrd-17:47:12
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:47:27                 Arvd-17:47:30  Clrd-18:11:51
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:21:20                 Arvd-18:21:23  Clrd-18:31:22
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:39:40                 Arvd-18:39:55  Clrd-19:06:15
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:06:33                 Arvd-20:06:36  Clrd-20:15:19
         Narrative:      

226 out with Citizens Academy ride-along.   

25-4133         1722 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:23:06  Clrd-18:09:19
         Narrative:      

228 monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Light traffic.  1 warning for speeding.

25-4134         1733 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for MVA report.   
Report issued.   

25-4135         1742 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:47:18                 Arvd-17:47:19  Clrd-17:47:21
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting erratic operator attempted to run him off   
the road, possibly impaired.   
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         Narrative:      
Vehicle last seen heading east on Rt. 106.

25-4136         1805 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to pick up LTC.   
LTC issued.   

25-4137         1811 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:11:00  Clrd-18:21:05
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

25-4139         1831 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 04/03/2025 1901
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:31:22  Clrd-18:39:40
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

25-4140         1848 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 562] RIVER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reports losing cell phone in the vicinity attached   
between 15:00-16:00 today, 04/03/2025. Phone is described as   
an iPhone with a clear case.   

25-4141         1906 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-19:06:00  Clrd-20:07:55
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:08:51                 Arvd-19:08:55  Clrd-19:21:28
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
One male party 10-3

         Narrative:      
Negative Q5.

         Narrative:      
BCI notified.   

         Narrative:      
Party in booking at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Clerk contacted, non-bailable.   

         Narrative:      
BCI in booking at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell at this time.   
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         Refer To Arrest:      25-134-AR
            Arrest:    SANTIAGO, ANGEL RAFAEL JR       
           Address:    40 SPRAGUE AVE   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    23
           Charges:    ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION DKT2483CR00008

25-4142         1939 SOLICITING Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 04/03/2025 1957
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:47:51                 Arvd-19:52:23  Clrd-19:57:44
         Narrative:      

Caller reports solicitor at residence. States the party knew   
his name and did not visit other residences in the area.   
Party is no longer in the area, seen leaving in a Tesla.   

25-4143         1958 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WALNUT ST + PEARL RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:58:18  Clrd-20:03:08
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

25-4145         2013 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to pick up LTC.   
LTC issued.   

25-4147         2211 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:11:03  Clrd-22:21:20
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-4148         2246 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:46:02  Clrd-22:48:49
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-4149         2249 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:49:28  Clrd-22:56:17
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

For Date: 04/04/2025  -  Friday   

25-4151         0016 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
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  Location/Address:    [BRO] MAIN ST + KEITH AVE
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-00:19:05                 Arvd-00:19:08  Clrd-00:19:20
         Narrative:      

WBFD ambulance witnessed white vehicle strike three vehicles   
on Main St then leave the area on Keith Ave. Brockton Police   
contacted and given information.

25-4152         0105 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:05:35  Clrd-01:08:05
         Narrative:      

Owner showing suspended, different operator. Warning issued   
for marked lanes violation.

25-4153         0117 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:17:55  Clrd-01:21:04
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-4156         0146 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Property Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 04/04/2025 0153
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1412] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:46:56  Clrd-01:51:46
         Narrative:      

Officer out checking vehicle with lights on at business.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle and property check okay at this time.

25-4157         0308 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 04/04/2025 0329
  Location/Address:    [WEG 574] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-03:15:58                 Arvd-03:16:06  Clrd-03:29:22
         Narrative:      

Sig 2, front door. No key holder contact has been made at   
this time.

         Narrative:      
Workers on scene inside the warehouse but not answering the   
door. Building checks secure at this time.   

25-4159         0340 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-03:45:47                 Arvd-03:45:50  Clrd-03:45:54
         Narrative:      

Party called reporting MVA with injuries RT24. Caller   
transferred to State Police for dispatch.

25-4160         0354 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   
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        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 04/04/2025 0406
  Location/Address:    [WEG 574] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-03:58:33                 Arvd-04:04:20  Clrd-04:06:21
         Narrative:      

Sig 2, kitchen, and steel room motion.

         Narrative:      
Contact made with attached employee.  He was informed that   
the alarm is still active.   

25-4161         0632 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:32:16  Clrd-07:01:14
         Narrative:      

Cleared for priority call. No violations observed.

25-4162         0658 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-07:01:24                 Arvd-07:04:28  Clrd-07:17:28
         Narrative:      

Party called report he was in an accident. There are no   
injuries at this time and both vehicles are off the road.

         Narrative:      
Cruiser clear report to follow.

25-4163         0707 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 04/04/2025 0724
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-07:10:38                 Arvd-07:16:29  Clrd-07:23:47
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting MVA in area. Unknown injuries, caller   
reporting possible smoke coming from vehicle. WBFD and   
cruiser dispatched to location.

         Narrative:      
Information exchanged between parties.  Both parties   
declined EMS.  Report to follow.   

25-4164         0743 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 04/04/2025 1019
  Location/Address:    [WEG 436] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-08:57:38  Enrt-08:58:37                 Clrd-09:14:38
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-09:21:41                 Arvd-09:25:06  Clrd-10:19:22
         Narrative:      

Party called reporting there is an injured seagull in the   
area.

         Narrative:      
Seagull has a broken wing, attached party was contacted to   
care for the injured bird.

25-4165         0755 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
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    Call Closed By:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez 04/04/2025 0838
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-08:02:44                 Arvd-08:02:47  Clrd-08:38:08
         Narrative:      

Party reporting he was in a MVA in the area minor injuries   
reported. WBFD and cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. Mark's Towing en-route.

25-4166         0838 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-08:42:44                 Arvd-08:42:45  Clrd-08:57:30
         Narrative:      

Caller reports his neighbor's dog defecates on his property   
often and after speaking with his neighbors, the issue   
continues.

         Narrative:      
228 reports calling party has been advised.

25-4167         0906 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 04/04/2025 0920
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-09:14:48  Enrt-09:15:36  Arvd-09:18:41  Clrd-09:20:19
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / Shipping Door Motion

         Narrative:      
Accidental by employees.

25-4172         1052 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:54:45                 Arvd-10:54:46  Clrd-10:56:14
         Narrative:      

Attached party dropping off LTC renewal application at this   
time. Receipt provided to individual.

25-4177         1213 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 903] LIBERTY ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:21:55                 Arvd-12:21:57  Clrd-12:29:40
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requests assistance with an issue he is having   
with a tenant; 228 investigating.

         Narrative:      
Party advised of his rights under MGL 209A.

25-4186         1610 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party dropping off New LTC application.

25-4187         1708 ROAD RAGE CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:09:09                 Arvd-17:09:15  Clrd-17:18:57
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                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:09:13                 Arvd-17:09:14  Clrd-17:18:56
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting the operator of the attached vehicle threw   
a drink at her vehicle.

         Narrative:      
No damage to the vehicle.  RP would like the information   
logged.

25-4189         1745 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 04/04/2025 1805
       Vicinity of:    RIVER ST + FOREST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:45:21  Clrd-18:05:23
         Narrative:      

NIL requested.  Raleigh's enroute.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's on scene.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's has vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-4190         1814 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 04/04/2025 1823
  Location/Address:    [WEG 716] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:15:41                 Arvd-18:18:38  Clrd-18:23:44
         Narrative:      

SIG-2/ Commercial Burglar / Office Motion.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by employees.

25-4192         1835 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 560] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:35:39  Clrd-18:37:29
         Narrative:      

225 out at youth baseball.

25-4193         1841 POLICE REQ, General REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 04/04/2025 1916
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:51:11                 Arvd-18:51:12  Clrd-19:16:37
         Narrative:      

Party in station requesting to speak with an officer in   
regards to an issue he is having with a local mechanic shop.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-4194         1849 DISABLED MV Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:50:00                 Arvd-18:50:19  Clrd-18:50:20
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                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-18:50:50                 Arvd-18:50:51  Clrd-18:56:33
         Narrative:      

221 reporting a DMV in the area.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle moved off of the roadway.

25-4195         1900 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:00:51  Clrd-19:03:18
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-4196         1913 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:13:29  Clrd-19:17:47
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for no inspection sticker.

25-4198         1925 911 HANGUP Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 04/04/2025 1941
       Vicinity of:    BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:30:52                 Arvd-19:38:16  Clrd-19:41:09
         Narrative:      

E-911 call from 911 phone hung up upon first ring. Could not   
call number back. Cruiser dispatched to location that showed   
on 911 screen with no mapping.

         Narrative:      
Area checked.  No emergency present.

25-4197         1928 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SINNOTT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:28:13  Clrd-19:31:32
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-4199         2002 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:02:08  Clrd-20:07:50
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-4201         2129 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:29:53  Clrd-21:31:32
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.
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25-4202         2144 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1247] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:44:15  Clrd-21:51:49
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-4203         2245 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:45:55  Clrd-23:14:00
         Narrative:      

Report to follow.

For Date: 04/05/2025  -  Saturday   

25-4206         0137 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 493] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:37:57  Clrd-01:38:04
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-4212         0145 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 644] LIBERTY ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-01:46:22                 Arvd-01:49:16  Clrd-01:53:15
         Narrative:      

Direct call to Fire. E1 is responding to the above location   
for an inside investigation.

25-4220         0314 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 04/05/2025 0322
  Location/Address:    [WEG 843] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-03:15:41  Enrt-03:16:04  Arvd-03:18:49  Clrd-03:22:41
         Narrative:      

Alarm Company reports a Commercial Burglar system   
activation. Zone 4 Shipping Motion Detectors

         Narrative:      
Building appears secure at this time.   

25-4221         0353 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 04/05/2025 0401
  Location/Address:    [WEG 39] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-03:54:16  Enrt-03:54:41  Arvd-03:56:57  Clrd-03:57:58
         Narrative:      

Alarm Company reports a Commercial Burglar system activation   
initiated by the front door.

         Narrative:      
Attatched vehicle in lot. Building appears secure.

25-4222         0559 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-05:59:07  Clrd-06:02:22
         Narrative:      

MV stop for speeding, verbal warning.

25-4223         0624 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    RTE 24 NEAR EXIT 35
         Narrative:      

E911 caller is a third party reporting a disabled tractor   
trailer at the above location.

         Narrative:      
Call transferred via PSAP to MA State Police.

25-4224         0858 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-08:58:00  Clrd-09:29:37
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:06:15                 Arvd-09:09:14  Clrd-09:24:55
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 en-route.

         Narrative:      
222 transported party to Dunkin Donuts 46750.3 @ 09:19

         Narrative:      
Party dropped off at 09:22, ending mileage 46751.3   

25-4226         0946 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 04/05/2025 1008
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:49:55                 Arvd-09:49:56  Clrd-10:08:01
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 - Commercial Hold-Up alarm at the attached address. No   
attempt to contact key-holders has been made yet.   

         Narrative:      
Verified false alarm, 10-20.   

25-4229         1048 ROAD RAGE Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-10:52:58                 Arvd-10:52:59  Clrd-11:00:06
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:55:32                 Arvd-10:55:58  Clrd-10:59:46
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting erratic/aggressive operation of MV.   
Operator reports vehicle honking, screaming, swearing, and   
aggressively attempting to pass or run them off the roadway.   
Vehicle was last seen travelling south on South Elm.   

         Narrative:      
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Party was advised on road rage incident & verbal warning   
given for observed marked lanes violations.   

25-4230         1058 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to pick up LTC.   
LTC issued.   

25-4231         1111 ANIMAL CONTROL Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reports dead rabbit in the raodway.   

         Narrative:      
DPW notified.   

25-4232         1144 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to drop off LTC Renewal and application.   
Party to return with payment.   

         Narrative:      
Check received, receipts issued.   

25-4233         1146 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for tow release.   
Release issued.   

25-4235         1330 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    MATFIELD ST + OLIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-13:30:53  Clrd-13:34:00
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-4236         1352 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby requesting information on a previous   
incident. R.P. believes involved was seen on the news   
connected to a similar incident in EB.   

         Narrative:      
Records Request Form provided and collected.   

25-4237         1417 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-14:17:18  Clrd-14:28:03
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for stop sign violation.   
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25-4239         1445 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:45:31  Clrd-14:47:08
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-4240         1507 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:07:00  Clrd-15:15:26
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-15:10:30  Enrt-15:11:29  Arvd-15:12:25  Clrd-15:15:27
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for speeding.   

25-4241         1535 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:35:36  Clrd-15:38:02
         Narrative:      

Warning for improper turn.

25-4242         1546 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 432] EAST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Sig-2 - Commercial Burglary Alarm - Zone 6 right side doors.   

         Narrative:      
Alarm cancelled by valid key holder.   

25-4244         1743 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello 04/05/2025 1749
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:43:27  Clrd-17:48:14
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-4245         1754 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:55:00  Clrd-17:56:42
         Narrative:      

Officer checking on party.

         Narrative:      
Party was concerned about an increase of litter in the area.   
 Party advised if they see someone littering to contact the   
police.

25-4246         1818 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:18:57  Clrd-18:22:43
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

25-4247         1947 DISABLED MV Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 04/05/2025 1954
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:48:13  Enrt-19:48:15  Arvd-19:50:15  Clrd-19:54:54
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting DMV.   

         Narrative:      
Area checked.  No DMV in the area.

25-4251         2222 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    SPRING ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:22:53  Clrd-22:22:57
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-4252         2314 DISORDERLY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-23:17:17  Enrt-23:17:19  Arvd-23:20:56  Clrd-23:24:46
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-23:20:51  Enrt-23:20:54  Arvd-23:20:55  Clrd-23:24:48
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting disorderly male party.   


